
February 2020

Updates from the Road 
February started with a drop-in at a church in GA, whose pastor was 
a college graduate of Landmark where we both graduated from. We 
were  blessed  by  being  able  to  give  a  brief  presentation  of  our 
ministry  and  catch  up  with  a  friend  from college  that  we  didn’t 
expect to see. 

We had a meeting in FL with a small church that had us in for their 
missions  conference.  While  we  were  there  the  church  graciously  
allowed us to come a few days early to escape the cold in SC. While 
arriving early we were able to get to know the church family and it is 
always amazing to see the Lord work in different ways. A few days 
into the conference,  Emrys had a fever that eventually would not 
break. The church had a nurse who came over to check him out and 
suggested that we take him to the E.R. to be looked over. The Lord 
used this sweet church to help us arrange for some of the pastor’s 
family to watch Theo. Emrys had children’s bronchitis and we were 
sent home with some medicines to help clear that up. Its a blessing 
to see Christians come together to help one another and to feel the 
prayers that were being offered up for the family.  Though we did not 
have many meetings this month, we were certainly kept busy. 

Before we left for MI we were able to present our burden in AL for a 
Sunday  meeting.  While  there  we  were  able  to  meet  a  missionary 
couple to Mexico who have been on the field for approximately 35 
years,  they  were  home  on  furlough  and  we  spent  some  time 
fellowshipping.  They  were  an  encouragement  to  us  and  we  were 
blessed  to  get  to  meet  them.  We look  forward  to  the  upcoming 
meeting we have scheduled for March.

Phone: (231) 577-8060 Email: deneaus.to.italy@gmail.com

Praise Reports 

• Safety on the road 

• Calendar for 2020 filling up 
well 

• Joy of sharing our burden 

Prayer Requests 

• Continued safety on the 
road 

• More meetings to be added 
to this year’s schedule 

• The hearts of the Italians’ 
to be softened to the 
gospel 

• A missionary family just 
arrived on the field of Italy. 
Please pray for them as 
they get settled in. 

Emrys & Theo 

Theo has had 2 new molars 
come in. 

Emrys has recovered from 
the bronchiolitis. 

Both boys have enjoyed 
spending time with Sabrina’s 
dad.
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